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NV-EPG-25-2022

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Philippines to the United Nations
and Other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office
of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights – Attention: The Special
Procedures Branch and has the honor to acknowledge receipt of the letter dated 26
January  2022 from the  OHCHR-Special  Procedures Branch conveying  SPMH joint
communication AL PHL 1/2022 on alleged enforced disappearance of Mr. Steve Abua.
The matter has been referred to capital for consideration.  

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Philippines to the United Nations
and Other  International  Organizations in  Geneva avails  itself  of  this  opportunity  to
renew to the  Office  of  the  United Nations High Commissioner  for  Human Rights  –
Attention: The Special Procedures Branch the assurances of its highest consideration.

 

Geneva, 2 February 2022

OFFICE OF THE UNITED NATIONS HIGH COMMISSIONER FOR HUMAN RIGHTS 
Attention:  The Special Procedures Branch 
   Palais Wilson 
      52 Rue des Paquis 
           CH-1201 Geneva 

   E-mail :  registry@ohchr.org, ohchr-registry@un.org, registry@un.org   
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